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Christmas Fair 
Thanks to everyone who helped at and everyone who supported this event. Money is still 
be counted and accounted for and The Friends look forward to being able to let you know 
about the total raised in the new year. 
 

Christmas Singing 
It was so lovely to be able to invite parents from each class to the outside singing. I hope 
you all enjoyed it. 
 

This week 
As many of you saw on our St Paul’s Facebook page, yesterday the children enjoyed their 
Christmas lunch complete with pigs in Blankets, Crackers & Chocolate Cake for pudding. 
 

Tomorrow (Thursday), we will be recording the play and songs for you to be able to look at 
via your child’s Google Classroom and then during the afternoon the children will have 
Christmas Parties. Children are welcome to wear Christmas Jumpers for the day tomorrow. 
 

We will be going ahead with our end of term Christmas Service outside on the back 
playground on Friday at 9.15. Claire will be leading the service and the children will be 
singing 2 of our Christmas Play songs. Parents are welcome to join us for this event. Please 
wear face coverings. 
 

On Friday, children can be collected at any time between 1.20 and 2pm 
 

Covid 
As we all know this isn’t going away! 
 

As mentioned before, we do have lots of windows open to increase ventilation which 
seems, so far, to have kept us as Covid free as possible. 
 

We know that some children feel the cold more than others and so we are adding red 
fleeces with the school logo to our uniform range. These are designed as an extra layer to 
the uniform so that children can wear them over their sweatshirt or cardigan in school (And 
then put coats on to go outside as an additional layer again) 
 

Fleeces will be £16 each. Please email Helen Holdaway (hholdaway@stpaulstongham.com) 
if you would like any ordered for you. 
 

Spring Term 
Please remember that children return to school on Wednesday 5th January. 
 

I am really pleased to be able to tell you that Leanne Miles has now qualified as a teacher 
and she will be staying at St Paul’s. 
When we return in January, Elm Class will be taught in the mornings by Miss Miles and the 
afternoons by Miss Avery. Miss Avery will be teaching 1-1’s and small groups every 
morning. 
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